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Release of 15/09/2023 on the publication of the result of the invitation
to tender No.001/AONO/SNH/CIPNM/23 of 30 March 2023 for the

backfitting of the archive rooms of the Petroleum Information Centre
of the National Hydrocarbons Corporation in Yaoundé, Mfoundi
Division, Centre Region, Cameroon .

The Executive General Manager of the National Hydrocarbons
Corporation (SNH) hereby announces that:

The Invitation to Tender No.001/AONO/SNH/CIPM/2023 of 30
March 2023, for the backfitting of the archive rooms of the Petroleum
Information Centre of the National Hydrocarbons Corporation in
Yaoundé, Mfoundi Division, Centre region, Cameroon, is declared
unsuccessful.

The bidders for the said Invitation to Tender are requested to
withdraw their bids at the Secretariat of the Contracts Unit of SNH,
within fifteen days.

After this period, the said bids will be destroyed, in accordance
with the regulations in force.

Yaoundé, 15 September 2023

(S) Adolphe MOUDIKI
Executive General Manager




